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Reilley - DNR, Robin <robin.reilley@state.co.us>

Bond Release Inspection SL25 Trapper Mine
1 message

Reilley - DNR, Robin <robin.reilley@state.co.us> Wed, Jan 3, 2024 at 2:45 PM
To: Graham Roberts <graham.roberts@trappermine.com>, Daniel Mackinnon <dmackinnon@osmre.gov>, Robin Reilley -
DNR <robin.reilley@state.co.us>

Dear Colleagues,

Attached is the Division's Bond Release Inspection Notification associated with SL25 at the Trapper Mine.  As you know,
the Division will be unable to conduct the SL25 bond release inspection within 30 days of the complete application due to
wintery weather and ground conditions.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Robin Reilley, M.S.  GISP
Environmental Protection Specialist II

P 303.866.3567 ext 8105 |
F 303.832.8106
Physical Address:  1313 Sherman Street St., Suite 215, Denver, CO 80203
Mailing Address:    DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
robin.reilley@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us
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3 January 2024 
 
Graham Roberts 
Environmental Manager 
Trapper Mining Inc. 
P. O. BOX 187 
Craig, CO 81626 
 
 
RE: Trapper Mine, Permit No. C1981010 Bond Release Application No. 25 (SL 25) 
 
 
Dear Mr. Roberts, 
 
In accordance with Rule 3. 03. 2(2) of the Rules and Regulations of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation 
Board for Coal Mining, the Division is required to conduct a bond release inspection within 30 days of finding 
the SL25 bond release application complete or as soon after, as the Division determines that weather 
conditions allow. 
 
Based on the current ground conditions of the bond release areas and mine site access, the Division will 
schedule the bond release inspection in the late spring or early summer of 2024.  Specific scheduling of the 
SL25 bond release inspection date will be determined based on weather and ground conditions at the site.  
  
If you require additional information or have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-
3567 x8 105, or by email. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Robin Reilley, M.S. GISP 
Environmental Protection Specialist II  
robin.reilley@state.co.us. 
 
 
CC:  Dan Mackinnon 
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